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 Objection

Comments As well as destroying an area of ancient woodland, this development will introduce a dangerous 
amount of heavy goods vehicle traffic using small winding country roads which are not safe for this 
type of traffic. I have lived in Rudgwick for 21 years and have raised a family here. We regularly use 
the road from Rudgwick and it is frequently used by cyclists, pedestrians and horse riders as well as 
local traffic. Because of the winding nature of the roads, visibility is at times restricted and it would be 
devastatingly dangerous for other road users when large construction vehicles and lorries use the 
route.  
This proposed site should be reconsidered somewhere with a more suitable access infrastructure.
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